Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting
13* January 2025

Since our last report to Parish Council in December, Team Salhouse volunteers are
continuing to work around the village.

® The flower beds around the village are being cared for following the recent
planting

® |itter picking has continued on an individual basis.

® There is a chap who goes around his local area and further out around the
country attracting national media coverage as “The Sign Guy”.
Well, Team Salhouse have been doing just that for around fifteen years and
even made the front page of The Salhouse Saga magazine with a picture
taken in 2010 during a spring clean of village signs and seats.
Say hello to our very own Sign Guy!

Happy New Year from Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”



